
One Energy Place 
Pensacola, Florida 32520 

Tel850.444.6111 P 

POWER 
A SOUTHERN COMPANY 

July 1,2002 

Dr. Mary Bane 
Executive Director 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 

Dear Dr. Bane: 

Re: Final Report on Revenue Sharing Plan Refund as ordered in Docket 
Nos. 990250-El and 990947-El 

As previously reported, Gulf calculated the revenue sharing refund related to 2001 as 
$1,529,875 including interest through January 2002. As of May 2002, the company has 
refunded $1,458,200 through a credit on retail customers' bills. A one-time adjustment 
of $71,675 plus interest through May of $1,796 was made in Gulf's May 2002 monthly 
fuel filing to complete the refund. The total amount of $73,471 is shown on Schedule A- 
2, page 2 of 3 for the month of May 2002. 

This report is being furnished in accordance with F.A.C. 25-6.109 (7). There are no 
u n c I a i med refunds . 
Since rely, 

Susan D. Ritenour 
Assistant Secretary and Assistant Treasurer 
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Jeffrey A. Stone, Esquire 
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